The Permanent SMission 3__, a) Ac l “aosjﬁu m,
of the Xingdom of Morocco . .
to the United Nations draze) FU"U"J
New York S0 9

NV, el bbb 72019

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the United
Nations ptesents its compliments to the United Nations Department of Economic
and Social Affairs and has the honor to inform that Morocco wishes to be
considered to present its second Voluntary National Review (VNR) during the
2020 High Level Political Forum, organized under the auspices of ECOSOC.

In this regard, Morocco has been preparing its new voluntary review for
the year 2020 with the support of the UNDP-Morocco partnership. For this
purpose, the second national consultation for the implementation of the SDGs will
be held in Motocco, April 2019 with the participation of all national and UN
stakeholders.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Motocco avails itself of this
opporttunity to tenew to the United Nations De‘@f ' i

Affairs the expression of its highest consideratio

To
United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs

UN-DESA




